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1ﬂ Qr Inspiving and Challenging Our Students

January 18, 2022
Dear BCSD Community,

[ am writing to share the number of positive cases that were reported to our district today. All cases are
reported on the New York State Data Dashboard.

FLHS - 15 students FLMS - 4 students
BHES - 1 student BVES - 3 students
PRES - 1 student WPES -3 students

All of those impacted have already been notified with all necessary dates and information and may
receive additional contact from NYS contact tracers.

Although not required to quarantine, students and staff who were in close proximity to an
individual who tested positive may receive a “wellness” call from NYS contact tracers.

When school is in session, if a student tests positive, please reach out to your school principal or
school nurse as soon as you receive the results. If this happens during the school day, please call. If
it’s outside of school hours, email is best. The sooner we get the information, the more quickly we
can work with the DOH to determine those in close contact.

For the latest guidelines on isolation and quarantine visit the New York State Department of Health
website and refer to my January 12 letter to the community.

For information on COVID-19 Vaccines available in Mount Kisco, please click here and see the
attached screener and consent form.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Do Joel Qdlellieny
Joel Adelberg, Ed. D
Superintendent of Schools

Fox Lane Campus
PO Box 180
M, Kiseo, New York 10349
(914 241 6000


https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-testing
https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-testing
https://www.bcsdny.org/cms/lib/NY02216273/Centricity/Domain/665/Update%20on%20Covid%20Protocols%201.12.22.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jE13qkTXtKFvtf1Ofi93g_UNYpqvMp5R/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ATLJTS5yaUofdtwjWJBF3B41sOOxYKzh/view?usp=sharing

